
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Welcome 

We have had an exciting and busy term in Morris class, enjoying our topic Space and 

making the most of the occasional sunny weather outside. We have continued to 

make fantastic progress with our physio and physical development as well as 

improving our communication and expressing ourselves. Weare all looking forward to 

our end of year celebrations!  

 

         

Communication and Interaction 

In our communication lessons this term we have focused on Space, and studied 3 

different sensory stories, ‘You might be an alien if’ ‘Out of this world’ and ‘Here we 

are’. Everyone has really enjoyed exploring all the alien related items including slimy 

legs and arms, taking a journey on a rocket sand gazing at the stars. We have also 

focused on our communication skills through Tacpac, working with the same member 

of staff to build our relationships and communication bonds. 

 

       

Morris Class 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Independence, Social and Emotional Development 

We have continued to enjoy our community visits to local venues, including the local 

shops and the salvation army, where we have built some special and long lasting 

relationships. It is a huge achievement that we are all so kindly welcomed and 

considered when we arrive at the church. We have also worked on our personal and 

peer relationships in class through pour physio programmes and intensive interaction.  

 

 

 

                

Cognition and Learning 

In our cognition and learning sessions this term we have looked at colours and 

numbers, still within the theme of Space. We have looked at coloured rockets, space 

sounds and counting down to take off! We have also made different coloured and 

textured planets.  

 

           

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Physical and Sensory 

Morris class have enjoyed exploring their physiotherapy programmes and enjoyed 

spending time in other areas of the school such as the hall for choir, the playground 

with our peers and the sensory room. Everyone has worked hard to explore new and 

challenging physio positions this term and we are all very proud of ourselves and our 

peers. 

 
 
 
 

                 
 

 

Special News and Upcoming Events 

This term we have been very lucky to have hosted our special guests Electric Umbrella 

Music Machine! We all got to join a workshop and then be part of their live broadcast 

to other SEND schools across the UK. We also celebrated Earth Day. 

 
 

              


